Principals' meeting 15/12/15



RE policy and opt outs for students etc was discussed. Draft policy presented. The practicalities of student withdrawal were discussed.

It referred to withdrawal from any subject. The following protocol was discussed and agreed.

- 1. Stay in class
- 2. Stay in class and do homework
- 3. Parents withdraw student and supervise their son/daughter themselves off site

A discussion arose regarding the provision of Religious Instruction as opposed to Religious Education in schools as two distinct entities. A decision was made that a representation be made to ETBI by CE to change designation of ETB schools on DES website from interdenominational to multi denominational

